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Regulatory Agencies and Environmental Groups Should Consider Impacts of Petroleum
Renewable Fuels Association Highlights Need for Fairness in Determination of Lifecycle Analysis for Fuels
 
This edition of “The Ethanol Report” features comments from Geoff Cooper with the Renewable Fuels Association on his comments to the annual meeting of the Society of Environmental Journalists on the issue of international indirect land use change and new reports about the environmental impacts of petroleum.

 

Ethanol Report 10-15-09
The program is an interview conducted by reporter Cindy Zimmerman. It is in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
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